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Oral History Collection 

 

Bill and Mae Fuller 

Interview Two 

November 25, 1991 

Length: 1 hour, 33 minutes and 51 seconds 

 

[The interviewer is not introduced but it can be assumed that Joe Saint is speaking.] Joe and Bill 

share their memories of the Holland Marsh and Bradford West Gwillimbury area. They discuss 

community members and give many anecdotal details about them and the area. Bill discusses his 

upbringing in England and how he arrived in Canada. Mae reads aloud from a history that has 

been written about Bill. It includes details about when he came to Canada, where he lived in 

West Gwillimbury and Bradford, his marriage, his career, and community involvement. The 

history also details Mae’s career in nursing and accounting and her community involvement.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note: This is a brief summary of what has been recorded on tape. Anyone interested in assisting 

to transcribe or summarize these oral histories is encouraged to contact Nina Cunniff, Deputy 

CEO of the Bradford West Gwillimbury Public Library, at (905) 775-3328 ext. 6105.    


